
From: Marc Hill [mailto:marc.hill@thumbnational.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2009 1:42 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: FDIC assessment 
 
Please give more consideration to the increased special assessment to FDIC premiums 
to all banks.  Please consider fair assessment of FDIC premiums and assign the fee to 
those who took the risks. 
Kind regards,  
Marc H. Hill 
Vice President & Branch Manager 
  
Thumb National Bank & Trust Company 
7100 Main Street 
PO Box 1404 
Caseville, MI  48725 
 


